
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

March 8th, 2017 
 

     Tomorrow is report card pick up from 3:15 to 

6:00 in the gym. Please stop by to pick up your 

child’s report card and feel free to have a 

conversation with any teacher that your child 

sees throughout the day.  

     Book orders will be due on Tuesday of next 

week. If you would like to order books online, 

the code is Q7QRH.  

     We will not have school on Friday due to a 

teacher development day. We will also not have 

school on Monday, enjoy your four day 

weekend!  

      Next week on Wednesday we will have a 

class mass with the 6th, 7th, and 8th graders. Feel 

free to join us at 8:15.  
      

    In Science, we are 

looking at the processes 

that happen inside and 

outside the Earth. 

Students did a great job 

on their models of the 

layers of the Earth. Now 

we will be experimenting 

with models that will help 

explain how different 

landforms are created.   

     In Religion, we are 

discussing the Sacrament 

of the Eucharist and how 

we can bring Jesus to 

others each day.   

  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Thursday 

in Language 

Arts 

 Cities quiz in 

Social Studies 

tomorrow 

 Geo Eggspert 

Challenge next 

Tuesday 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     The students are working in 

various groups to review necessary 

skills including division of 

decimals and simplifying fractions.  

Students who have demonstrated 

mastery of those skills are working 

on some challenge activities.  We 

will continue with chapter 6 next 

week.  Please remember that 

children should be studying math 

at home using Mathletics, flash 

cards, and their textbooks. 

     The chapter 5 tests were 

returned and scores posted on 

PowerSchool. 

     The fifth graders 

are continuing 

chapter 6. They have 

a quiz tomorrow 

about cities. The Geo 

Eggspert Challenge 

2 will be next 

Tuesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

     In Language Arts class, the 

students completed their business 

letters and they were mailed.  Mrs. 

Smith has requested that they 

bring to school any reply received.  

They will continue the mini-unit 

on pronouns.  In reading class, 

they are discussing Mahalia 

Jackson, while identifying main 

ideas.  Spelling lesson is due 

tomorrow and the test is also 

tomorrow. 
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